CGP: Change in meeting time of the 2018 Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders
On 01 Nov 2018, Can Gio Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company changed the meeting time of the 2018 Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:

1. Change in meeting date of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders

· November 8th, 2018

· Reason: Because there are some new legal regulations, Board of Directors needs to prepare some additional documents exactly for the meeting

2. Meeting time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders will be sent in the invitation letter to all shareholders and uploaded on the Website of the Company later
3. For further information, contact with:

· Tel: (028) 39798752 – Ask for number 17 (meet Mrs. Phuong)

· Email: codongcgp@gmail.com 

